
FEBRUARY 2025 

EXTENSION & REVITALIZATION  

 
 

Remember the change of Command if having problems. 

Member—Auxiliary President—District President—Department President 

What is not acceptable—calling or emailing multiple people with the same questions until 
you get an answer you think fits your interests best. 

Recognize these yellow caution lights and ACT immediately.  Don’t wait until the last minute—
just ask!   YELLOW CAUTION LIGHTS 

 Audits not done timely-----No representation on District meetings---No change in 
officers—No new members--- No Program reports. 

Please remember that every one of our members has great ideas and we need to avoid saying 
that “WE tried that before and it didn’t work” or “This is the way we have always done it.”   New 
ideas or new twists can create fantastic results. 

Please be the reason someone feels welcomed, loved, heard, seen, supported and accepted 
today and every day! 

If you need anything at all, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  I am here to help if I 
can.   God Bless and Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

Loyally, 

Linda Moran Department Chief of Staff 

Loopylin1950@gmail.com 

920-337-9922 H     920-639-9987 C 

Welcome to the second month of 
2025---how time flies!  We cannot 

let time get away from us as we 
work the Extension & Revitalization 
Program.  There is no time like the 
present to mentor and renew our 
patriotic and enthusiastic spirit as 

members of the VFW Auxiliary. 
(Note from National COS— 

Betty Arnold) 
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